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November 11, 2016 

 

 

Dear friends in Christ: 

 

 For some reason or another, I am surprised to see that we are into 

November and now looking at Thanksgiving. Bonnie and I were married on 

Thanksgiving Day.  Spending Thanksgiving with our missionary and military 

friends all of the years we were in Japan, it just became our favorite holiday. It 

became a little tarnished in 2013, when we found that Stephen had a brain tumor 

on Thanksgiving Day. Now we are learning to see things as God says they are 

and not just what we can see without Him. 

 

 We do have many reasons to be thankful and this would just be the 

beginning: 

  

 Our friends and churches that not only pray for us but also provide the 

finances that makes it possible for us to live and minister. 

 Churches continue to ask us to come and help them with their needs. 

Looking forward to helping a small congregation this Sunday. 

 Our nation! The election is over and we must not forget that it was Him 

and His churches that made America great. Not politicians. 

 Our family! He has been merciful to us, especially in the difficult days. We 

are happy that the kids and grandkids are in churches. 

 

 His love and mercy continues with us through the transitions of life. Thank 

you again for making this journey with us. 

 

In Christ, 

 

Ed & Bonnie Gibson 
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